
Crime news: updated digital Proceeds
of Crime Act forms

News story

You can now download new versions of digital Proceeds of Crime Act claim
forms PA1, PL1 and PL2.

New digital POCA forms are available to download which include updated
claiming rates.

The new forms can be used for all POCA claims, including those where a
representation order has been made on or after 30 September 2022.

Important to use new forms
It is important to make sure that you are using the updated digital forms for
your claims. This means downloading fresh copies of the claim forms when you
submit new POCA claims.

You can download the forms from the GOV.UK website where you can also find
guidance available to help with your claims.

Further information
POCA forms for solicitors and advocates
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